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   Our Lady Queen of Peace Church (1930) 
    SHRINE TO INFANT JESUS of PRAGUE (2003) 
  

         PARISH WEBSITE      

         www.qop.ca 
                                                                                                 e-mail: office@qop.ca 

   

    PASTOR: Rev. John Domotor 

    ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT: Carol Molloy 

                                                          PARISH MUSIC DIRECTOR:                   HUNGARIAN Mass:               Rev. John Domotor 

          SPANISH Mass:    Rev. Benoit Laplante 

       WWW.LATINMASSVICTORIA.COM  TRADITIONAL LATIN Mass: Rev. John Domotor  
                                                                

Our Lady Queen of Peace, 849 OLD ESQUIMALT Road,  VICTORIA,  BRITISH COLUMBIA  V9A 4W9 
  

MONDAYS:  CHURCH & PARISH OFFICE ARE CLOSED 

PARISH OFFICE OPEN TUESDAY – FRIDAY  9.00 – 12.00  & 1.00 – 4.15    250.384.3884   Fax: 250.384.3664 
  

 SUNDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

  M 

   A 

   S 

   S 

 

Weekday  - 12.10 12.10 12.10 12.10 - 

Weekend 10.00  - - - - 5.00 

TRADITIONAL LATIN  12.00 - - - 9.00 - 

SPANISH   2
nd

 & last Sunday of the month       2.00  - - - - - 

HUNGARIAN   3
rd

 Sunday every month       2.00 - - - - - 

SUNSET LODGE 1st
 & 3

rd
 Wed. 952 Arm Street - - 9.30 - - - 

ADORATION OF BLESSED SACRAMENT 
every Tuesday and 1

st
 Friday of the month 

- 10.00 - - 10.00 - 

ROSARY - 1
st
 Friday of the month  - 10:30 am - 11.00 11.30 11.30 11.30 - 

Devotion to MOTHER OF PERPETUAL HELP - - after Mass 12.10 - - - 

Devotion to INFANT JESUS OF PRAGUE - - - after Mass 12.10 - - 

CONFESSIONS: 1
st
 Sat. of every month 3:00- 4:00pm.    

Ring the bell and enter when GREEN light is ON.   
9:15am-

9:30am  

10:15 –    

11:30am  
11:00 – 11:45am 

11:00- 

11:45am 

10:15 – 

11:30am 
4:00-4:30pm 

BAPTISMS: To have your child baptized at Our Lady Queen of Parish, please call the Parish Office at least 3 months in advance to arrange  

an appointment with the Pastor. Parents are expected to participate in the Baptismal preparation course TBA.  

MARRIAGES: If you wish to have your marriage solemnized at Our Lady Queen of Peace Church, please call the office at least 6 months 

prior to the intended date as the preparation for this life commitment takes time, thought and considerable paper work. If you are not registered 

at Our Lady Queen of Peace parish have the documents prepared in your own Parish.   
The CWL: meets every month on 

2
nd

 WEDNESDAY after Noon Mass.  

PRESIDENT: ELSIE LAMBTON   

No meetings in July &August 

KNIGHTS of COLUMBUS – meetings held at Our Lady Queen of Peace Community Centre 

 

3
rd

 Degree (Council 1256) - 1
st
 Monday & 2

nd
 Thursday at 7.00 p.m.  

4
th

 Degree 3
rd

 Thursday of the month at 7.00 p.m. Contact: FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR Shawn Leckie 250.360.2620 

IMPORTANT:   IN THE HOSPITAL? 

If you or family member is hospitalize or is going to the 

hospital and would like to be visited by your PARISH PRIEST, 

Please call the PARISH OFFICE to make this request.  

HOSPITAL EMERGENCY ONLY! 

After office hours including weekends, holidays or during the 

night, you can call: the Hospital Chaplain:   250.889.3761                       

     
 

 

KEEPING IN CONTACT: We extend our hands and hearts in Christian fellowship to you here, celebrating with us, whether long time 

residents or newly arrived in the Parish. We thank God that you are with us. If we may assist you, please fill out the form below and place 

in the collection basket or mail to the PARISH OFFICE (address on top) . THANK YOU. Please mark the proper BOX (below on the left side). 
 
    

             New Parishioner       
     

      Have moved here is new address 

          

            I am home-bound and would like  someone to visit me            
         

            I am going to be in the hospital, please call on me   

                          

                 NAME: _______________________________________________________ 
                                                

                 ADDRESS: ____________________________________________________ 

 

              HOME …………….…….……..…  WORK ………..….………..…….  

                                       

                 e-mail: ________________________________@_____________________ 

 SUNDAY DONATIONS can be done by using:  

boxed Sunday Envelopes or by automatic bank withdrawal. (The PARISH OFFICE can supply you with necessary documents). 
 

mailto:office@qop.ca


 

‘Legacies’ 
 

    Our Lady Queen of Peace acknowledges                 
 with gratitude past legacies which we use to   

 maintain the integrity of our Church. 

 

   Please include us in your ‘LAST WILL’,    

 how will we survive without it?       
         

   Legacies are a way of providing assurance    

 that the parish has income or savings in the   

 event of unforeseen emergencies. 

 

  The monthly ‘Building Fund and Collection’   

 pays for maintenance/replacement items.              
 

Baptism at Our Lady Queen of Peace 
To have your child Baptized at Our Lady Queen of Peace 

Church, you must call the office at least 3 months in 

advance to arrange an appointment with the Pastor. It 

is assumed that the family has Our Lady Queen of Peace 

parish connection and practices the faith by attending 

Sunday Mass on a weekly basis. You may meet with the 

Pastor and take the course even if your child has not yet 

been born. Parents are expected to participate in the 

Baptismal preparation. At least one Godparent or both 

must be baptized and confirmed and are practicing 

Catholics. Non-parishioners are required to have a 

Letter of Recommendation from your Pastor to have 

your child Baptized in our parish.  
 

Please Note 
If you suffer from Celiac disease, we are able to offer 

a low-gluten Host. If you are interested, please come 

to the sacristy before Mass and inform the priest.   

 

Our Lady Queen of Peace - Volunteers    
Looking for volunteers to participate in the Liturgy 

on Sat. 5:00pm & Sun. 10:00am Masses as 

Lectors, Intercessions, Ushers and Offertory Gifts, 

if anyone wishes to offer their services, Contact Don 

at Lambton@shaw.ca   

Also to all volunteers on the Lay Minister Schedule 

on Sunday’s, there will be an important meeting on 

Sun. Oct. 5 right after the 10:00am Mass downstairs 

with the new scheduler Don Lambton.   
 

Catholic Women’s League 
Our first meeting after the summer break was held on 

Sept 17
th

. Members are reminded that membership 

fees for next year, 2015, are being collected now. 

Due to increased costs at the Provincial level, we 

have had to increase our membership fee to $30.00   

It was also decided to have our CWL Bake Sale on 

Dec. 6/7 after Mass more info in the coming 

Bulletins. Next meeting is Wed. Oct. 8
th

 at 1:00pm.   

     

 

    
 

 

 

 

MASS 

 

INTENTIONS 

For:    

Requested by: 

Sept. 30 

 

TUESDAY Marie-Alix Rajabalee  

Therese Wauthy 

Oct. 1 WEDNESDAY Anne Marie-Ange Wauthy 

Therese Wauthy 

Oct. 2 THURSDAY  in thanksgiving 

Joel & Irene Manguerra 

Oct. 3 FRIDAY Marie-Alix Rajabalee  

Therese Wauthy 

Oct. 4 SATURDAY Marie-Alix Rajabalee  

Therese Wauthy 
 

Oct. 7 TUESDAY in thanksgiving 

Augustina Manguerra 

Oct. 8 WEDNESDAY Anne Marie-Ange Wauthy 

Therese Wauthy 

Oct. 9 THURSDAY Marie-Alix Rajabalee 

Therese Wauthy 

Oct. 10 FRIDAY Anne Marie-Ange Wauthy 

Therese Wauthy 

Oct. 11 SATURDAY Milla DeVera 

Lydia DeVera 
 

*Oct. 13 *MONDAY* 

 

*Thanksgiving Day* 

   12:00noon Mass 

Oct. 14 TUESDAY Flora Simonson 

Parishioners of  Queen of Peace 

Oct. 15 WEDNESDAY Marie-Alix Rajabalee 

Therese Wauthy 

Oct. 16 THURSDAY Claire Jones & family 

Shirly Deidrick 

Oct. 17 FRIDAY Bill VanNoordt(RIP) 

Ann VanNoordt 

Oct. 18 SATURDAY Marie-Alix Rajabalee 

Therese Wauthy 

Please remember the following persons who are ill 

in your prayers: Lucy Praud, Lorna Cue,  

Dina McGregor, Marion Turner, Elaine Shannon, 

Barbara Dunahee, Eva Gerard, Christine Stornebrink 

Carol Retallack, Flora Simonson, Alberta McIntyre, 

Ann VanNoordt, Lynn Wood, Marcia Brown, 

Mary Moreau  

 
 

PLEASE NOTE   *Thanksgiving Day* 

Mass on Monday, Oct. 13 at 12:00noon   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

mailto:Lambton@shaw.ca


 

Financial Statement (Collection)  -  JUNE  2014  

Sat./Sun. (Envelopes)       $ 4,704.20  

Sat./Sun. (Loose)                  $    525.40 

Latin Mass (Envelopes)     $ 2,273.00 

Latin Mass (Loose)         $    306.40 

Spanish/Hungarian Mass      $    249.00 
 

Direct Deposit:      $ 1,005.00 
 

TOTAL  COLLECTIONS:     $ 9,063.00 
 

 

Estimated $10,000 per month ($2,500 per week) 

is required  to cover the  operating  expenses. 
 

Building Maintenance Donations        $  335.00 
 

Thank you to all who contributed to Our Lady 

Queen of Peace Parish to assist with the operating 

expenses  

    

Financial Statement (Collection)  -  JULY  2014  

Sat/Sun. (Envelopes)                            $ 4,041.05  

Sat./Sun. (Loose)                  $    601.05 

Latin Mass (Envelopes)     $ 1,674.00 

Latin Mass (Loose)         $    229.40 

Spanish/Hungarian Mass      $    222.40 
 

Direct Deposit:      $    865.00 
 

TOTAL  COLLECTIONS:     $ 7,632.90 
 

Estimated $10,000 per month ($2,500 per week) 

is required  to cover the  operating  expenses. 
 

Building Maintenance Donations       $      0.00 

 

Thank you to all who contributed to Our Lady 

Queen of Peace Parish to assist with the operating 

expenses.   

   

Financial Statement (Collection)-AUGUST  2014  

Sat./Sun. (Envelopes)        $ 4,145.65  

Sat./Sun. (Loose)                             $    672.60 

Latin Mass (Envelopes)      $ 2,189.00 

Latin Mass (Loose)                     $    284.35 

Spanish/Hungarian Mass       $    224.15 
 

Direct Deposit:       $    875.00 
 

TOTAL  COLLECTIONS:      $ 8,390.75 
 

Estimated $10,000 per month ($2,500 per week) is  

required to cover the operating expenses. 
 

Building Maintenance Donations        $   355.00 
 

Thank you to all who contributed to Our Lady  

Queen of Peace Parish to assist with the operating  

expenses.     

 

 

 

World Mission Sunday - October 19
th

  
This is a worldwide collection for the missionary 

church that provides emergency aid when disasters 

strike, cares for refugees in worn torn countries, and 

provides rural health clinics and transportation for 

priests, catechists, religious and lay pastoral workers. 

It provides financial support for the daily needs of all 

missionaries. Please pray for the missions and be 

generous on World Mission Sunday. 
 

St. Patrick’s CWL Fall Sale 
St. Patrick`s CWL Fall Sale on Fri./Sat. Oct 3/4 - 

9:30am- 2:00pm Wheelchair accessible. Will not be 

collecting items until Sept. but if you are moving or 

do not have storage space, please call Lorrie at 250-

595-5981/Lorna at 250-477-6331 pick-up of items. 
 

Choose Life Victoria 
The Life Chain is scheduled Oct.5 - 2:00-3:00 pm 

assemble at Mayfair shopping centre parking lot, 

southeast corner. Join this international witness for 

Life.  

40 Days for Life Victoria  

Runs from Sept.25 to Nov.6   

Join in this prayerful, positive and peaceful witness 

outside Victoria’s abortion clinic. Sign up at 

http://40daysforlife.com/local-campaigns/victoria/ 
 

St. Joseph the Worker Parish  

‘Could You Ever Come Back to the Catholic Church’  

Tues., Oct. 7 to Nov. 18,-7:00 to 9:00 pm at  

St. Joseph the Worker Parish, contact: parish office  

250-479-7413 or Charlie Allen 778-433-5772 or  

fatherwilliam@shaw.ca  or charlieballen@gmail.com 
 

Workshop for Volunteers 
The Diocese of Victoria will be hosting a 

Responsible Ministry Safe Environment (RMSE) 

workshop on Wed., October 8 from 7 – 9 pm at 

Sacred Heart Parish (4040 Nelthorpe Street). This 

will be a “nuts and bolts” presentation that focuses on 

what is required to become a volunteer at any parish 

in the Diocese and the protocols under the policy 

(copy available on the Diocesan website or in the 

parish office). This workshop will be of particular 

importance to volunteers who have not yet attended a 

training session. Certificates will be issued to each 

person upon completion of the workshop. To register, 

please contact  Sacred Heart Parish: 250-388-5571 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

http://40daysforlife.com/local-campaigns/victoria/
mailto:fatherwilliam@shaw.ca
mailto:charlieballen@gmail.com


 

A Life-line for Marriage  

Retrouvaille helps couples through difficult times in 

their marriages. It provides the tools you need to get 

your marriage back on track. You will rediscover 

each other and examine your lives together in a new 

and positive way. This program has helped thousands 

of couples experiencing all kinds of marital 

problems, from simple apathy or resentment to 

infidelity or even separation. For confidential 

information or to register for the program in the 

Lower Mainland commencing the weekend of 

October 10 – 12, 2014, call 604-530-6710, email 

vancouverbc@retrouvaille.org or visit 

www.HelpOurMarriageBC.com. 
  

Used Clothing & Attic Treasures 
Clothing, bedding & linens, attic treasures and house 

wares, coffee & baked goods. Tickets will also be on 

sale for the November 1st 2014 Bazaar Raffle. 

Saturday, October 18th from 9:00 am to 2:00 pm 

at Sacred Heart Church Hall 4040 Nelthorpe St. 

All proceeds to Christian Charities. Follow the signs 

from Quadra and McKenzie St. Free Admission and 

it is wheelchair accessible. 
 

Working Together for Social Justice 

The steering committee of Faith in Action, a multi-

faith social action/justice organization, has worked 

over the past months on a statement expressing our 

concerns and responsibilities as citizens of B.C. in 

the form of new social covenant.   

It is our hope that you will read our document (copies 

available), share it with friends and colleagues, and if 

this is something that speaks to you and your values, 

(and we sincerely hope it is) please join us on the 

steps of Legislature on Oct. 8 at 11:30am.  We 

envision a large gathering of our diverse citizenry 

present to affirm this social covenant. If you cannot 

lend us your presence, would you consider endorsing 

the covenant either personally, or on behalf of your 

organization? Website is: 

http://www.victoriafaithinaction.ca/    Facebook is: 

https://www.facebook.com/FaithinactionBC?ref=hl 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Development & Peace -  Sow Much Love 

Hi Everyone.  I want to tell you about 

the new informational campaign for Development & 

Peace.  This year it is time to look at support of small 

farmers around the world and Ecological Justice.    

Did you know that small, family farmers feed 

70% of the world’s population?  This is remarkable 

when we think of the industry of farming! 

 Seeds are the valuables of farmers. Each farmer 

takes the best of his produce to save the seeds to 

plant the following year.  Unfortunately, there is a 

move afoot to have big companies provide hybrid 

seeds (with assurances of purchase of production).     

 This change requires the farmers to purchase the 

hybrid seeds, purchase the fertilizer required to 

make these special seeds grow and render useless 

the seeds from the produce to ensure the farmer 

must purchase new seed the following year. 

 This may not sound all that bad, BUT: in a bad crop 

year, there will be little money left over to purchase 

the next years seeds and fertilizer; the farmer 

becomes beholden to the company and limited in 

his/her crop growth; the varieties of crop plants are 

lost over time.  FACTS:  There are more than 7,500 

varieties of applies in the world; Canada produces 

436 varieties of wheat; since 1970 10,000 local 

varieties of rice seed have disappeared, replaced by 

industrial hybrid seeds. 

Thanksgiving is fast approaching.  I urge you to look 

to purchasing your dinner items from local farmers.  

Get the satisfaction of supporting food growth on 

Vancouver Island.  Talk to the farmer when you are 

shopping.  Then think beyond our island to how 

others are affected by local produce. 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.victoriafaithinaction.ca/


 

ADVERTISE: We are in search of a Volunteer  

Coordinator to canvass business groups from the general   

public or from our own parishioners to advertise in our  

Bulletins. Interested please call  

384-3884, or email: office@qop.ca We appreciate the 

support of these sponsors. Please support them: 

 

                  McCall Bros.                 
                {Funeral Directors}   
 Victoria’s Only Locally Owned Memorial Chapel      

 Offering Funeral Pre-Planning 

                  www.mccallbros.com   

 1400 Vancouver St.     Phone: (250) 385-4465 

 Victoria, B.C.               Fax:    (250) 385-6792      
          

                          HATLEY  
               MEMORIAL GARDENS & CREMATORIUM                  
                                Planning Today For Tomorrow 

 

                 Suzanne Butterfield (Divisional Manager) 

  

Ph:(250) 478-1754                                 Fax: (250) 478-7639 

                        sbutterfield@hatleymemorial.ca 

 

               2050 Sooke Road, Victoria, B.C. V9B 1W3 

 

            “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 
 

 

                 SANDS 
              FUNERAL CHAPELS 

              CREMATION AND RECEPTION CENTRE  

     FREE CONSULATIONS – PAYMENT PLAN 

           COMPLETE RANGE OF SERVICES   

                Chris A. Benesch (Manager) 

 

1803 Quadra Street                            317 Goldstream Ave. 

 (250) 388-5155                                     (250) 478-3821 

 

             “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 

 

 

    
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Specializing in:         

                          Renovation and Design                    

  R                 >Kitchen Design             

    E               >Bathroom Design   

      D             >Suite Renovation 

        D             >Doors  

        O         >Windows  

           T       >Painting   
                 
 ** RED DOT **        Mark Turner: 896-4561             
                     

 

 

 

 

 
You can advertise with the Bulletin 

and on the website! 
Contact the Parish office at: 

250-384-3884 

 

 

 You can advertise with the Bulletin 
and on the website! 

Contact the Parish office at: 
                250-384-3884    

 

 

 

 

    You can advertise with the Bulletin 
and on the website! 

Contact the Parish office at: 
                 250-384-3884 
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